
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Hague, June 2021 

 

Adriaanse Assurantie will continue under the name Eijgendaal & van Romondt 

 

Dear Sir, Madam, 

Since the start of Adriaanse Assurantie in 1948, we have experienced excellent growth, partly thanks to 

you for choosing our office. We would hereby like to express our appreciation for this confidence in us. 

After having worked with EvR (Eijgendaal & van Romondt) for more than ten years now, we will 

continue under this name from 1 July 2021 onwards. This means that all the documents that you will 

receive from us from that moment on will bear the EvR logo. At the bottom left you can see the EvR 

logo. EvR will also take care of the insurance premium collection. 

History & Cooperation 

When the founder of our company, Mr. J. Adriaanse, took over the insurance office Meijsen, located in 

Huygensstraat in The Hague, in the spring of 1948, he could not of course have suspected that his name 

would become a household name in the insurance branch for the next three-quarters of a century; first 

in the transport sector, later also among international organisations and their employees. 

After more than sixty years as an independent intermediary and underwriting agent of five insurance 

companies, Adriaanse Assurantie became part of the EvR Group in 2010, which also includes insurance 

office Eijgendaal & van Romondt (EvR). 

Of course, a lot has changed, especially in recent decades, due to, among other things, automation, the 

introduction of the euro and, above all, the rise of the internet. However, the personal attention and 

independent advice to our clients has remained. 

The past decade has been a transition period for us, during which we have been able to make extensive 

use of EvR's expertise, particularly in the field of mortgages, pensions and employee benefits. In 

addition, our systems are now fully integrated, so that more colleagues can be of assistance to you, 

which benefits our services in general. 

Given the above, it makes sense for us to continue under the name EvR. As of 1 July 2021, our current 

name will therefore no longer be used. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

What will change for you? 

Apart from the name change, the consequences of this change are hardly noticeable for you. The policy 

numbers, premiums and conditions remain the same. The same employees of Adriaanse Assurantie also 

work at EvR. What will change are the general telephone number and the e-mail address. From 1 July 

2021 we can be reached by telephone under telephone number 070-3105105. If you want to e-mail us, 

you can do this via info@evr.nl.   

 

Customer portal                                                                                                                                                            

Starting from 12 July 2021, you can register for our customer portal via the link or QR code below. 

 

After you have registered, you will receive an email with which you can create a login name and 

password. Once you have completed this, you will have access to your own digital policy folder via our 

customer portal. Here you will find your current insurance policies, invoices, insurance certificates 

(green cards) and insurance claims. You can also submit a change or ask a question through the 

customer portal. This way you have easy insight, and you keep a clear overview. 

We are confident that you will quickly become familiar with our new name and that we can continue to 

offer you the same service that you have come to expect from us in the long term. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

On behalf of all employees of Adriaanse Assurantie & EvR.   

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Rob Pors 

 

https://mijnevr.nl/Account/Register  
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